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General Comment

The 2 nuclear we have in WI have benefitted our area greatly by employment and our economy. It was
sad to see one of them shut down. My hope your study shows its feasible to continue the one we have and
license it for operation far into the future. This country needs it to supplement our dwindling energy
resources.
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